
Student drop-off 

Bentley Wood is pleased 

to announce the new 

student drop-off road at 

the Clamp Hill entrance is 

now open. The new road 

allows traffic to flow freely 

whilst providing a safe 

point for students to 

disembark away from the 

busy traffic on the main

road.  

The drive operates on a 

one-way basis, with desig-

nated pull-over areas. It 

has street-lighting and 

safe entry directions for 

traffic back onto the main

Clamp Hill road.

We ask parents please do 

not use Bridges Road 

which suffers severe 

congestion at busy times.

Only use the Clamp Hill 

entrance to drop off 

and pick up your 

daughter from school. 
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Safety Notice

For the safety of all students, please do not drive onto school grounds unless 

you have a valid permit. Please keep the bus stop area clear and do not block 

the school entrance. Vehicles which are leaving the school premises have

priority.  


